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Dear Parent/Carer 

Outstanding SATS results for Conway Primary School  
 

As we come to the end of another academic year, I am once again delighted to share the 
provisional Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 SATS results – they are some of the best in the school’s 
history.   
 
Key Stage 1 (53 Pupils)  
National results have not yet been released  
 

 
 
Key Stage 2 (68 Pupils) 
 

Subject Measure Conway Results Greater Depth 

Reading, Writing 
& Maths 

At expected 
standard or 

above 

80% 
 

25% 
 

Reading 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

83% 
 

28% 
 

Writing 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

82% 
 

27% 
 

Maths 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

87% 
 

33% 
 

Subject Measure Conway 
Results 

National 
Results 

Greater 
Depth* 

Reading, Writing 
& Maths 

At expected 
standard or 

above 

81%  
 65% 17%  

 

Reading 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

86%  
 73% 

31%  
 

Writing 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

92% 
 78% 25%  

 

mailto:admin@conway.greenwich.sch.uk
http://www.conwayprimaryschool.co.uk/


 
*Percentages predicted on last year’s greater depth scaled score of 110. 
 
I know you will want to join me in congratulating our children on these results and for their 
positive attitude and enthusiasm throughout the year.  On behalf of everyone at the school, I 
would like to say a big thank you to you for the support you provide the school and our children.  
Without this, it would not have been possible for our children to achieve such outstanding results.    
 
At Conway, we have made specific choices and deployed particular strategies that are clearly 
having phenomenal impact on standards. It is particularly rewarding that in a period of ever-
increasing budget constraints we continue to achieve this.  
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for their hard work and commitment 
to ensuring the best outcomes for all our children. 
 
Steve Piper, the Chair of Governors, commented that ‘‘these are absolutely outstanding results 
for the school and for our children. They reflect the ongoing progress Conway has experienced 
over recent years under the inspirational leadership of Mrs Carlsson-Ruban and the hard work of 
the staff and children''.  He added that ''these excellent results are a true reflection on both the 
quality of teaching and learning taking place at the school and on the genuine potential of our 
children. Results such as these demonstrate the opportunities and life chances that Conway 
opens up for all our children''.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Yalini Carlsson-Ruban           
Headteacher           
 

Maths 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

97%  
 79% 64% 

 

Spelling, 
Punctuation 
& Grammar 

At expected 
standard or 

above 

88% 
 78% 70%  

 

Science 
At expected 
standard or 

above 

94%  
 TBC N/A 


